Dear Commissioners,

In response to the "Freedom of Religion and Belief in the 21st Century" inquiry, I submit the view that Australia's existing laws already secure free practice and expression of religious faith, making any revision of them unnecessary,
Moreover, I believe that a 'bill of rights', 'religious vilification laws' or changes to the Australian Constitution are likely to result in the restriction rather than maintaining of religious expression and freedom - an eventuality that would be socially divisive and a diminution of a healthy cultural and democratic diversity.
Yours sincerely,
John Kelly
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